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Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov> Thu, Oct 26, 2017 at 1:38 PM
To: Andrew Beverley <andrew.beverley@columbiabancshares.com>, Andy Waters <awaters36@gmail.com>, Christine King
<chking@cpsk12.org>, "Ernie Wren, IlI" <erniewren@gmail.com>, "Grimm, Mark (G&B)" <MGRIMM@gilmorebell.com>,
Heather Cole <Heather.Cole@como.gov>, Helen Wade <hwade@cpsk12.org>, Jeremy Root <Jar281@nyu.edu>, "John G.
Clark" <jgclark@mchsi.com>, June Pitchford <jpitchford@boonecountymo.org>, Ken Pearson <Kmpearson11@gmail.com>,
Lynn Cannon <LMCANNON@gocolumbiamo.com>, Maria Oropallo <maria.oropallo@gmail.com>, Martin Ghafoori
<ghafoorim@stifel.com>, Melissa Carr <mcarr@dbrl.org>, Michael Kelly <michael.kelly@lIssliving.org>, Nancy Thompson
<Nancy.Thompson@como.gov>, Paul Cushing <pcushing@cpsk12.org>, "Tony St. Romaine" <Tony.St.Romaine@como.gov>

Good afternoon,
Mr. Root had a follow up question on this, as follows:

Mr. Root Inquired:

Thank you for sharing the building permit requests with us! It's very helpful to give insight on where the project stands
from a permitting perspective, as that relates to the overall feasibility and cost/benefit of the endeavor. Have there been
any other permits sought related to the proposed project, in addition to Permit Application 17-8887?

Also can you provide me with an update on the status of my request for the due diligence materials (if any) that city staff
performed with respect to the application?

Thanks,
Jeremy

Response:
The information sent was the complete record for the project. Any request for additional permits are all tracked under the
same permit number as the original permit request.

Heather Cole

Assistant to the City Manager
Vision Zero Program Manager
City of Columbia

701 E. Broadway - 2nd Floor
Columbia, MO 65201

Phone: 573.874.6338

Fax: 573.442.8828

On Thu, Oct 26, 2017 at 11:07 AM, Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov> wrote:
Good morning all,
Please see the communication from Mr. Root & staff response below.
Mr. Root inquired:
Lynn:
| understand that Building Permit application 17-888 was filed with the City on February 7, 2017 seeking a permit to
construct the proposed hotel at 1104 E. Walnut Street. Please provide me with a copy of the permit application, any
comments provided to the applicant by City staff, and any response or revisions to the permit application that were
made by the applicant.

Thank you,
Jeremy Root

Ms. Cannon replied:
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Please find attached the complete record, as of today that City has regarding the building permit application Mr. Root
inquired about.

Heather Cole

Assistant to the City Manager
Vision Zero Program Manager
City of Columbia

701 E. Broadway - 2nd Floor
Columbia, MO 65201

Phone: 573.874.6338

Fax: 573.442.8828
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